DOUGLAS HIGH SCHOOL

2010 Reunton * ALl 1960s Classes
+ the class of 1970

March 17, 2010

Dear Fellow Patriots,

It hardly seems possible that five years has passed since the last Douglas High School Reunion for the 1960s
Classes ... and that we are only four months away from the one for this year! We have had a request from the
Class of 1970 to be included in the reunion ... the more, the merrier! So, the Class of 1970 is included in this
year’s event! This letter is to fill you in on the details and provide registration information!

The 2010 Douglas High School Reunion for All 1960s Classes and the Class of 1970 will be held Friday
through Sunday, July 16 — 18, 2010 at the Best Western Ramkota Hotel in Rapid City, SD right off I-90 at
Exit 59. (http:/ /rapidcity.ramkota.com/) The Ramkota has reserved a block of rooms for DHS Reunion
Attendees at a special rate of $108 per night (+ 8.5% sales tax and occupancy tax of $2). Two room suites are
available for an additional $30 per night. This rate is good even if you want to come a few days before or stay
a few days after the reunion! The summer is high visitor season in the Black Hills so if there is ANY chance
you can attend the reunion we recommend that you reserve a room NOW. To get this special rate you need to
call the hotel directly at 605-343-8550 and tell them you are with the Douglas High School Reunion. These
rooms will be held at the special rate ONLY until June 1 so you need to make your reservations ASAP!

REUNION SCHEDULE

Friday, July 16: 3:00 p.m. Registration Opens — Washington Room at the Ramkota
5:00 p.m. Meet and Greet Social Hour - Washington Room at the Ramkota
(Cash Bar with Hors D’Ouvres Buffet served at 6:00 p.m.)
Saturday, July 17:  5:30 p.m. “Down Memory Lane” Social Hour with Cash Bar - Rushmore Room
7:00 p.m. Dinner Buffet — Rushmore Room
8:00 p.m. “Down Memory Lane” Continues with Music From the 1960s
Sunday, July 18: 9:00 a.m. Breakfast Buffet and Tour at Douglas High School and Farewell

We have left Saturday open for attendees to tour the Black Hills and gather with friends in small groups.
(There may be other special events on Friday or Saturday as we get closer to the Reunion Weekend. Contact
Dan or Paige if you have some ideas and want to help organize!) You can get vacation information from Black
Hills Badlands and Lakes Association at http:/ /www.blackhillsbadlands.com/or call 605-355-3600.

Enclosed is the registration form with the schedule of events and fees. Please e-mail or call me if you have
questions. Have a wonderful spring and we hope to see you at the Reunion in Rapid City in July!

Sincerely,

Ovrima, Panue chakethe

Anna Marie (Teachout) Thatcher (Ex '66)
Reunion Registrar

Dan Kupferer ('66), Co-Chair, DHS 2010 Reunion Committee ® 719-338-1331 e dkupferer@ldc-inc.com
Paige (Taylor) Schroeder ('66), Co-Chair, DHS 2010 Reunion Committee ® 530-241-5595 e 2paiges@gmail.com
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